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Call for papers for 2017 Pacific Update
Conference
By Matthew Dornan
22 March 2017

We are pleased to announce that the 2017 Pacific Update Conference will be held on
June 20-21, 2017, at the University of the South Pacific Laucala Campus, Suva, Fiji.

The Pacific Update Conference is the premier forum for discussing important issues of
public  policy  in  the  Pacific.  This  annual  event  gathers  policymakers,  academics  and
researchers,  business people,  and development practitioners to present on and discuss
economic,  social  and  regional  developments  in  the  region.  Perspectives  from multiple
disciplines are encouraged.

The conference is open to the public with pre-registration.

To view the call for papers, submit your abstracts, or for more information please visit this
website.
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